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4 January 2021 

         
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Home Learning Letter- January 2021 

 
Firstly I would like to start by wishing you a Happy New Year and hope that you all had a peaceful, 
safe and restful Christmas break. 
 
Whilst this is not the welcome back we were hoping for and we are very sad that not all of our 
children can return this week, we do understand the need for the measures that the government have 
put into place to ensure the safety of all.   
 
As you know further to the Government update on 30 December 2020 with the exception of Key 
Worker/Vulnerable Children remote learning will be provided for your child/ren at Farnborough from 
Wednesday 6 January 2021. 
 
Please find attached the timetable for your child’s year group for Home Learning. The main difference 
in the home learning this time round is that there will be an element of live teaching via Google Meet 
which can be found on Google Classroom. If your child does not have a device in which they can 
participate from, please contact the school as soon as possible and we will arrange for and Ipad to be 
delivered to you this week. Please note we only have a limited amount of Ipads and these will be 
provided on a first come first serve basis. 

 
We would like to take this opportunity once again to thank you for your understanding and support 
during this very uncertain time. If you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
In the meantime, please take care of yourselves and stay safe.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss James     
Head Teacher     
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